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MIQ no.28 

A preliminary Phase 1 ecological report was prepared in 2016 which did not identify anything 

of immediate significance or unexpected. Further ecological surveys will be undertaken at the 

time of submission of a planning application. 

 

MIQ no. 29 

Sites AS 25 and AS26 do not fall within zone of influence of European sites and therefore no 

need for hydrological assessment at this stage of the LP site allocation process. We note that 

the Environment Agency has not raised objection on this issue for AS25 or AS26 and has 

indicated hydrological assessments should be carried out at the planning application stages. 
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